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CABINET            
11 FEBRUARY 2016                  
 
CORPORATE PLAN FOR 2016-2020 
 
Cabinet Member  Cllr Clive Eginton 
Responsible Officer Head of Communities & Governance 
 
Reason for Report: To present Members with the Corporate Plan for 2016-2020 
 
RECOMMENDATION(S): The Cabinet recommend the Corporate Plan for 2016-
2020 to Council for approval. 
 
Relationship to Corporate Plan: This is the Corporate Plan which sets out the 
strategic direction and aspirations of the Council for the next four years 
 
Financial Implications: These have been included within the Medium Term 
Financial Plan and will be reviewed each year as part of the budget setting process 
 
Legal Implications: None 
 
Risk Assessment: Failure to have a Corporate Plan would mean that the Council 
would fail to communicate its priorities and vision to the community of Mid Devon, 
adequately ensure that its finances reflect its key objectives and this would impact on 
our Value for Money Conclusion issued by our External Auditor  
 
 
1.0 Introduction 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to present Members with the Council’s Corporate 

Plan for the period of 1st April 2016 to 31st March 2020 (Appendix A).  The 
draft Corporate Plan was brought in front of the Cabinet in December 2015, 
where it was agreed that the document go out for consultation. 

 
1.2 The Corporate Plan consultation took place in a number of different ways.  

The Citizens Panel were asked to comment and we received 125 responses.  
The consultation was also promoted with business group contacts, partners 
that we work with, town and parish councils, on the website and to staff via 
the Link.  This generated approximately another 25 responses.  The 
consultation feedback is attached as Appendix B. 

 
1.3 The consultation period has now ended and where appropriate the Corporate 

Plan has been amended to take account of the feedback.  This information 
will be published on the Councils website in the format of “you said, we did”. 

 
 
 
 
Contact for more Information: Amy Tregellas, Head of Communities & 
Governance 
 
Circulation of the Report: Cllr Clive Eginton and Management Team 


